
 Inter-Office Correspondence 

June 21, 2024 

 TO: Regional Directors 

 FROM: LaShawn English, Director 

SUBJECT: Women’s March National Day of Action 

The UAW Women’s Department is encouraging all members and leadership to participate 
and support the Women’s March National Day of Action on Monday, June 24, 2024 as it marks 
the 2nd anniversary of the overturning of Roe v. Wade. Join us as we take a stand against the 
privacy, body autonomy, healthcare and travel rights that have been removed. Please see the 
attached flyer. 

We are asking all members and leadership to take action by: 

o Wearing red
o Signing the petition for the Equal Rights Amendment—see link and QR code on

the attached flyer.

If you have any questions, please contact Ashley Lewis at alewis@uaw.net. 
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